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Dear Parents/Guardians,

In Science, Year 1 will be learning about animals and how to classify them.  To support this learning we will be going on a visit to Blue Planet.  This will allow children to see a range of sea creatures up close in order for them to gain a deeper understanding of how these animals live. During the day, we will also have a classroom session delivered by an expert.  

The trip will take place on Thursday 25th May and will cost £11.70 The PTFA are funding the cost of the coach which is keeping the cost of the visit down as much as possible. 

Your child will need to be at school promptly for 8:55 on Thursday 25th May and we expect to return at normal time.   However we will keep you updated on our return time via text. Your child will need to wear full school uniform for our trip. 

The school will provide packed lunches but if you would rather pack your own please make sure that everything is disposable and in a carrier bag. 


Please pay via Parent Pay no later than Friday 19th May.  


Yours sincerely,


Mrs Gray and Mrs McAulay 
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